
Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting Quick Notes: December 16, 2024 

 

 

• The Madison County Board of Supervisors, “the Board,” rezoned less than an acre of 

land on Livingston Vernon Road from A-1 (agricultural) to C-2 (moderate commercial). 

The Board approved the rezoning with certain restrictions on allowable businesses in the 

area. For example, pawn shops, car title loan businesses, cannabis stores, tattoo parlors, 

vape stores, “big box” stores, fast-food restaurants, and discount stores will not be 

permitted on the property.   

  

• The Board authorized work to be done on Cauthen Road. 

 

• At the request of Supervisor Gerald Steen, the Board appointed Brandon White to serve 

on the Pearl River Valley Water Supply District Board. 

 

• The Board approved up to $24,000 to the Mississippi Department of Wildlife and 

Fisheries for track chairs and blinds to be used by hunters with disabilities. 

 

• The Board renewed its contract with Capitol Resources for state government affairs. 

 

• The Board acknowledged the FY 2023 Financial Statements. 

 

• The Board approved a contract with Allen Engineering and Science, Inc. for the 

implementation of the 2025 Phase II Storm Water Program for Madison County for a fee 

not to exceed $21,000. 

 

• The Board approved the final plat of Glendale Farms, Part 2. The development is 49 lots 

on approximately 16.83 acres. 

 

 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet next on January 6, 2025, at 

9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton 

 

 

--Please download our complimentary app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 

 

 


